

## mcp newsletter

March 2011 11-03

TO: ALL DENTISTS

RE: DENTAL HEALTH PROGRAM PAYMENT SCHEDULE

The new Dental Health Program Payment Schedule for the fiscal year 2011-2012 will become effective April 1, 2011.

You will be able to download the new Payment Schedule from the MCP website by April 1, 2011. Go to <a href="http://www.health.gov.nl.ca/health/mcp/providers/dentalhealthpymt.html">http://www.health.gov.nl.ca/health/mcp/providers/dentalhealthpymt.html</a>.

Questions relating to the content of this Newsletter should be directed to the MCP Office in Grand Falls-Windsor at 1-800-440-4405, and you will be directed to the appropriate Manager.